CHILLICOTHE METROPOLITAN HOUSING AUTHORITY

ANNOUNCES A PUBLIC HEARING

DATE: JUNE 06, 2022
TIME: 10:00 AM
PLACE: CHILLICOTHE METROPOLITAN HOUSING AUTHORITY

Lawrence W. Brown Community Room

The purpose of the hearing is to obtain input from the city resident in reference to the Annual Plan
Submission to be submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development for fiscal year
beginning October 01, 2022, Total funds being allocated for this year are estimated at $5,271,397.00,
for Operating Funds and $967,441.00 for Capital Funds. All residents are encouraged to attend this
hearing. A copy of the Annual Agency Plan will be available for review on our website @
www.chillimha.com. Persons can also submit written comments prior to public hearing to:

Chillicothe Metropolitan Housing Authority
178 West Fourth Street
Chillicothe, OH 45601

For further information please call Carleena Beverly, Executive Director at (740) 775-7881.



